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This week begins the fourth year of the criminal war and occupation of Iraq. The
consequences have been enormous. Deaths for U.S. service people now number
2,311. Officially, over 17,000 more U.S. service people have been reported wounded
— unofficial estimates are between 18,000 to 48,000 wounded. The number of Iraqi
civilian deaths are reported at over 33,000 with an average of 36 people per day. An
additional $92 billion dollars of more U.S. taxpayer money is slated to pass approval
this week for a new total of $400 billion dollars being spent, there is no end in sight.
And the war has brought new assaults on civil liberties and democratic rights.

Demonstrate your AWARENESS.
Bring signs, banners, flags, flashlights and candles to Dunlavy Bridge at I-59.

THIS NEXT TUESDAY!



